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Members present
Bill Mignon, Kelly Barrera, Patrick Canan, Anthony Coleman, Bev Slough

Meeting called to order at 9 a.m.
A. Meeting Opening
1. Call to Order by School Board Chair
2. Roll Call by Superintendent of Schools
B. Opening Comments by the School Board and Superintendent

Anthony Coleman shared his appreciation for Patriot Oaks Academy's
PTO paint project for South Woods Elementary.

Bev Slough shared the POA project was great and they were excited to

do it. She enjoyed the graduations she attended and thanked the students
and families for their hard word. Mrs. Slough spoke about the high growth
budget that was signed by the Governor. She thanked Representatives Travis
Hutson, Paul Renner and Cyndi Stevenson for their hard work.

Kelly Barrera congratulated Allen D. Nease High School's NJROTC for receiving
first place in the nation for their program. She noted that this program is an
asset to the community, school, and students. Mrs. Barrera enjoyed attending the
graduations and shared her gratitude for a safe and happy ending to the school
year. She spoke about the busyness of the summer activities that are happening
at schools throughout summer break.

Bill Mignon shared his congratulations to the NHS NJROTC program. He explained
that this program was started in the 90s by Captain Williams and Commander
Reichenberg.

Michael Degutis enjoyed the year end graduations he attended last week, He

noted each school celebration was unique and wonderful. Mr, Degutis reminded

everyone about the employee celebration on June 11 from 4-8 p.m. at the fairgrounds.

He reminded everyone about the District Leadership training this Thursday and Friday.

Mr. Degutis shared his excitement for NHS's NJROTC achievement of being first in the nation.

C. Workshop Topics
D. Public Comment

1. Chanel Channing, address not available.
Ms. Channing spoke about preventing violence in schools.

E. Closing Comments by the School Board and Superintendent
Kelly Barrera thanked Ms. Channing for her public comment. She spoke about sidewalk funding.

Bev Slough thanked the presenters for an informative and comprehensive meeting. She thanked

Ms. Channing for her public comment. Mrs. Slough shared that she was looking forward to attending

the semi-annual Florida School Board Association conference June 8-10, 2022.
Bill Mignon reminded everyone about D-Day, June 7, 1944,

Mike Degutis thanked the presenters and all staff for a successful year. He stated it was successful
because we did it together. Mr. Degutis thanked the board for their support.
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F. Adjournment at 11:40 a.m.
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